
Good afternoon, and thanks for giving me the time and opportunity to speak to all of you. My name is 

Balvir Singh, and I own a convenience store in PG County. 

 

I’m in favor of House Bill 1441. I have been in business for 26 years running convenience stores.  I’m a 

responsible retailer, anyone who buys tobacco products at my location is ID’d regardless of age. I buy 

products from reputed wholesalers, I abide by the rules set by the State, but additional guidance from 

the State of Maryland is needed when it comes to e-cigarettes. 

 

Right now, it is so confusing to know which e-cigarette product is legal and which isn’t. I would like to 

see a list from the State guiding me what I can sell and what I cannot when it comes to e-cigarettes. Help 

me by passing House Bill 1441. Thank You. 

 

Regards, 

Mr. Singh 


